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5.
From execution

To farewell

See what you can do and 
how we at Wonderful 
Copenhagen are helping.

It is important for us that the 
association and delegates have 
experienced the best customer 
service during their stay.    

We inform Meetingplace 
partners about the 
congress end date and 
departure date.  

We send out 
post-evaluation 
debriefs to the 
association.

It is important for us to evaluate 
with the association together with 
Meetingplace partners about their 
experience of the city. This is 
done through post-evaluation 
dialogue.  

Testimonials from previous congresses are 
important for us and the city because it is proof 
of long term trust and great relationships. 

When possible we 
attend debriefs 
and farewell 
celebrations after 
the congress has 
ended. 


